
Letter to higher education admissions
officers 2024

A letter written to higher education admissions officers to ensure they are
fully aware of grading arrangements for the qualifications that Ofqual
regulates for the 2024 to 2025 admissions cycle.

http://www.government-world.com/letter-to-higher-education-admissions-officers-2024/
http://www.government-world.com/letter-to-higher-education-admissions-officers-2024/

